
 
 

 
     
 
 
 

 
Newsletter – June 2024 

 
 
 
 
June wraps up our regular season with three districts having their finals the first Saturday 
of the month.  
June 1 -  District Finals for:  WICHITA FALLS    ABILENE    CLOVIS 
 
Thanks so much to all the producers and ropers for your contributions to our 2024 season! 
          
And, then July 1st kicks off OTRA Finals 2024!   
All members should have received the Finals Information/Pre-Entry Form in the mail.  
If you did not receive one, please contact our office and we’ll be happy to get one to you.  
There is A LOT of information in the form, so please take your time to review it all.  
Key items to note are qualification requirements, entry deadlines, and stall/RV reservations.   
Stalls and RV hookups can still be done on-site upon arrival BUT if you’d like to reserve them  
in advance, please go to the website https://www.openstalls.com . This is a different website  
from what has been used the past couple of years. So if you don’t see our event listed, just  
keep checking back on that site for an update. 
 
We are so happy to announce a new sponsorship by Gandy’s Dairy! Of course they make the  
best milk and dairy products in the country!  We will have a “Gandy’s Day” at Finals to celebrate 
and promote them and their support of OTRA Finals. 
 
Something new that is being planned for Finals this year is live streaming our event by  
Teton Ridge Plus!  Be sure to get signed up (at no cost) at https://tetonridgeplus.com . 
More details will be coming soon! 
 
 
We are truly looking forward to another successful Finals.  
We are looking forward to seeing you there! 

 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


